
LEGAL NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING  

THE WAREHOUSE POINT FIRE DISTRICT 

 

  

The Warehouse Point Fire District will hold a Public Hearing on its proposed 2016-2017 budget 

Monday March 21, 2016 at 7pm at the Warehouse Point Fire Station 1, 89 Bridge Street East 

Windsor, CT 06088.  Interested persons are invited to attend and participate.  A copy of the 

proposed budget can be found @ www.whpfd.org.   

Mike Balf, Chairman  

http://www.whpfd.org/

